
Hi, My name is Kelly ,  
 
I’m writing you this letter in hopes to help the ND’s( Naturopathic Drs. )And patients like 
me( with Parkinson’s) and many,many other patients that benefit from this care…..I ask 
for a reconsideration on the bill 2555-by insisting the Insurance companies pay the NDs 
the full rate as they should be untitled…. To keep this much needed health care.. 
Please sign the bill to pass HB2555 . 
Thank you for your consideration on this very important .matter. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Kelly Potter 
 


